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I support this legislative bill and fix. The error of leaving out the word "virtual" has 

made our District vulnerable to manipulation by a larger corporate interest (even out 

of state) and it is harmful to both our district and to the neighboring Rogue Valley 

school districts.       

 

No out of district corporations should slip thru and takeover our tiny school district! 

 

Thank you for allowing my comment.  


